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EPISCOPAL CHURCH WOMEN 

 
2015 marks the beginning of new meeting rules.  We now have two-hour meetings with lunch 

and manage to get lots of business done. 

 

We now celebrate women and their ministries. 

 

This year, we celebrated Jeremiah’s Place, the Seaman’s Church Institute, and our Grants for 

Mission and Memorial Scholarships. 

 

We shall keep entering the 21st century with modern steps like electronic news and 

announcements. 

 

We are looking forward to a new ministry in helping victims of Human Trafficking in 

Southwestern Pennsylvania.  Please see our display at Convention, as we are all in the learning 

stages. 

 

 

Elizabeth Duckstein 

President 

 


